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IN THE NEWS

ANNUAL MEETING TUES OCT 16
Yes, it’s that time of year when we elect our new Board of Directors.  We hope that you can make it in person, but if not, please make sure that your proxy vote is given to a board member or mailed directly to Westcom Management. Meeting time is 7:00 pm and will be hosted by the Hamilton’s at 10810 Wicks.
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ANNUAL BLOCK PARTY
Our annual block party was held on September 8th and was, from all accounts, a fun evening for all those in attendance. Once again, we would like to thank the generous homeowners on the Meseta cul-de-sac for letting us use their electricity and their driveways for storage. In addition, to all those people who helped set up and tear down, we thank you too!
NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH
Although we don’t have an official neighborhood watch committee, it shouldn’t be all that inconvenient to keep your eyes and ears open whenever you are outside.  Make notes of strange cars and/or trucks when you see them. Although most are legitimate, you just never know.  Recently on Wicks we have had mail stolen from a mailbox and registration tags stolen from a locked car in a driveway. On Janetta someone drove across a homeowner’s front lawn .If you see something suspicious, make a note and call  Officer Martinez at the number at the top of this newsletter.
JANETTA WAY DEVELOPMENT
Work on a third pad continues along with landscaping and fencing at the entrance to the Stallion Estates. As far as we know, no homes have been sold and the prices have dropped from the initial offering. As everyone knows, this is not a good time to be selling as it is a buyers market.
IT’S ALMOST HALLOWEEN!!!!!!
Although Halloween falls on a Wednesday this year, don’t let that set your mind at ease that we will have less trick or treaters!  If the weather is good, then the ghosts and goblins will be out – in large numbers! Once again we have hired 4 security guards to watch both entrances to the area as well as to keep order. Please remember that NO GOLF CARTS WILL BE ALLOWED IN THE ESTATES BETWEEN 5PM AND 9PM and vehicles will be restricted to those who live within the estates and their invited guests! Please be advised that if you have invited someone to your house, they should know your house number as well as name and telephone number.  If not, then they will have to park outside and walk in.
WATER CONSERVATION

In keeping with the city’s need to conserve water, please check your watering times so that it doesn’t occur during the heat of the day.  In addition, check your sprinkler systems for broken sprinkler heads, leaking valves and/or lines and length of watering times which don’t allow for water to run down the driveways and into the streets.
ENTRANCE ENHANCEMENTS
We are currently working with our landscaping company for some suggestions at improving the appearance of our entry way. Now that we have some new lighting we are looking at upgrading some of our plantings. 
DO YOU HAVE A FAVORITE CRAFTSMAN?
We are thinking of compiling a list of painters, plumbers, electricians, carpenters, and assorted handymen that you might have used in the past and that you would recommend to a neighbor who was looking for someone in that trade. We would compile the list and distribute it to all homeowners.
We have sent this newsletter out via e-mail and mailbox.  If you did not receive it via e-mail and wish to, then please give your e-mail address to any Board member and they will see that it is added to the distribution list.
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